
 

The Guttmacher Institute cordially invites you to: 

“Advancing Family Planning Beyond Cairo: New 
Research to Inform Investments, Policies and 

Programs in the post-2015 Development Framework” 

A side event organized during the 47th session of the 
UN Commission on Population and Development 

As the Cairo Program of Action draws to a close and we determine how best to carry 
its agenda forward, it is critical that improving contraceptive use and reducing unmet 
need for contraception remain front and center of the global development strategy. 
But doing so will require not only increased investments from donors and national 
governments, but a re-examining of existing efforts in order to ensure that current 
and future policies and programs have as great an impact as possible. This panel 
will present new research on trends in family planning use and reasons for unmet 
need, to inform discussions on new approaches to policy and programs, keeping in 
mind the perspectives of both civil society organizations and leading international 
donors. 

Date: April 7, 2014 
Time: 1:15-2:45pm 
Location: Church Center of the United Nations, 777 UN Plaza, 2nd Floor (Corner of 
E. 44th Street and 1st Avenue) 

Participants: 

 Sneha Barot, Senior Public Policy Associate, Guttmacher Institute 
 Ann Biddlecom, Chief, Fertility and Family Planning Section, UN Population 

Division 
 Gilda Sedgh, Senior Research Associate, Guttmacher Institute 
 Moses Mulumba, Executive Director of Center for Health Human Rights & 

Development, Uganda 
 Madeleine Short Fabic, Public Health Advisor, USAID 

 
RSVP: Jessica Malter, Senior Communications Associate, Guttmacher Institute: 
jmalter@guttmacher.org 

The event is open to the public and refreshments will be served. 
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